
Dates for your Diary 

21st July School closes - Summer Break 

6th Sept School Re-opens  for Autumn Term 

End of Year Message from Mrs. Wild… 
As I write the final newsletter for this academic year, I feel it is so important to 
recognise the amazing year that we have had at Broadoak.  Whilst the 
beginning of the academic year was still challenging due to COVID restrictions, 
it has been truly amazing, since the second Spring half term, to return to some 
normality at Broadoak.  To see the children return to regular uninterrupted 
education, consistent afterschool clubs, the opportunity to take part in 
competitive opportunities and so much more, has been amazing.  I would like 
to take this opportunity to thank the staff, parents and governors for their 
overwhelming support and encouragement. Finally, I would like to say the 
biggest well done to our amazing children.  Once again, they have been 
fantastic and I am so proud of each and everyone of them  - well done. 
Whilst we are sad to be saying goodbye to all our Y6 children, I would also like 
to say goodbye to other children who are moving on from Broadoak this year.  
Good luck to those Nursery children who will be continuing their journey at 
various other schools, I’m sure you will wow them with your brilliance.  Also, 
good luck to Edward in Year 2, I’m sure you will demonstrate your brilliance 
and lovely personality in your new school. 
This year, we are also sad to be saying goodbye to members of our Broadoak 
team.  I would like to thank Mr Tinker, Mr Welsh, Miss Wilson, Mrs Paterson-
Stone, Miss Harrison and Mrs Gregory, who have provided amazing support 
and care to all the children of Broadoak and I’m sure you will join me in wishing 
them well in their future adventures. 
On behalf of us all at Broadoak, I wish you all a very happy and safe summer. I 
look forward to seeing you all back on Tuesday 6th September. Mrs Wild. 

Thursday 21st July 

Website: www.broadoak.salford.sch.uk 
Email: broadoak.primaryschool@salford.gov.uk 

Twitter: https://twitter.com/Broadoak_PS 

Goodbye to our amazing Year 6! 
I simply couldn’t end the year without a 
special mention to all our current Year 6 
children.  This is a year group, who have 
experienced significant disruption to their 
Key Stage Two years., and have had to face 
the first Standardised Assessment Test 
(SATs) in three years. They have risen to 
every challenge they faced.  I have never 
been prouder of a year group.  It has been a 
pleasure and true privilege to see them grow 
and mature during their time at Broadoak.  I 
know they will all go on to be successful in 
all that they do - one last well done from Mrs 
Wild, you have been amazing! 

PE Days - Autumn Term 2022 
Next year, the children will continue to come into school in their PE kits on 
their PE days.  The timetable for this is as follows: 
 
 
 
 

Please note, PE begins for all Year 1 through to Year 6 children on the first week 
of term.  PE for Nursery and Reception will begin on the w/c  19.09.22. 

Parent View 
Thank you to all the parents who have returned the annual report comment sheets.  As the year comes to an end, please could I 
ask parents, particularly parents of the Y6 children who are leaving Broadoak,  to complete a questionnaire on  Parent View.   
This information feeds into our school evaluation and allows the school to review current policies and practice.  The link is as 
follows https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/ 

School Uniform  
As a school, we pride ourselves on looking smart and 
ready to learn. If you are looking to buy uniform for your 
child over the summer holidays, here is a reminder of 
our school uniform:  

Our PE Kit is:  
 

Please ensure all items of clothing are labelled 

with your child’s name.  

Uniform 

 Skirt or pinafore dress - mid grey 

 Trousers - mid grey, long or short 

 Shirt - pale blue or pale blue polo shirt  (EYFS / KS1) 

 Jumper –or cardigan mid grey V neck, or Broadoak 
blue sweatshirt 

 Socks - grey , white or black, grey tights 

 Shoes - any sensible shoes, black/navy, but not 
trainers  

Early Years / KS1 KS2 

 Black shorts 

 White t-shirt 

 Black plimsolls  

 As EYs / KS1 Plus… 

 Black / navy, plain coloured 
tracksuit 

 Trainers  
Nur &  Y4 Tuesday Y1 & Y2 Wednesday 

Monday  
Y3 & Y6  Thursday 

Rec  
Y5 Friday 

Wishing all our 
Broadoak families a 

lovely, restful summer break! 
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